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Dear Ms. Murray,


As a very enthusiastic Business, Economics and Social studies student, I am writing to express 
my enormous interest in obtaining a position as a legal intern within your firm. After conducting 
thorough research on all the legal firms in Ireland, I have come to the conclusion that Byrne 
Wallace LLP is the firm I’d like to work for.


Despite my long-standing desire and ambition to be a solicitor, I decided to pursue a business 
and politics undergraduate degree, as I felt it would provide me with a broader perspective on 
legal matters and I do believe this is the case. I have a specific interest in contract law although I 
enjoy learning about all business related legal matters.


The experience I have working in property and administration has convinced me that I am an ideal 
candidate for this internship as I have to pay extremely close attention to detail in the tasks I carry 
out. I have natural interpersonal skills that have been refined and developed in working with 
people as well as for clients. I work well on my own initiative and work very hard to complete 
tasks to an exceptional standard and I am constantly looking to improve on whatever projects I 
undertake. The quality approach your firm abides by is absolutely in line with my working values 
and ethics. 


I have participated in organised debates from a young age helping me to think critically and 
research effectively. I enjoy receiving advice and I can take criticism well as striving for excellence 
is the only way appropriate to carry out work. 


Thank you for your consideration and I would love the opportunity to meet for an interview so you 
can further evaluate my suitability for this role. I look forward to hearing from you.


Henry Carroll
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